
 

 

 

 
 
 

A.R.I.S.E..serves as the support group for the families of 
children with special needs in the Holmdel Township School 
District. 
 

A.R.I.S.E. strives to help parents improve the quality of 
their children’s life experiences—both inside and outside of 
the classroom.  Through a better understanding of our role, 
we can better advocate for our children. 
 

Please join us for the following upcoming meetings/training 
opportunities in collaboration with SPAN (Statewide Parent 
Advocacy Network): 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 A.R.I.S.E. also seeks to work collaboratively with our 
school district by providing input and feedback on the 
policies, programs and practices that impact services and 
supports for students with special needs and their families. 
 

In A.R.I.S.E., we come together with common challenges 
and concerns, and with shared hopes for a better tomorrow 
for our children.  If you would like to be added to our 
mailing list, please visit our website by clicking below: 

A.R.I.S.E.  

Advocating Rights In  
Special Education  
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October 27th: Positive Behavior Supports, 6:30p 

to 8:30p @ Holmdel High School 
 

December 3
rd, International Day of Persons with 

Disabilities: IEP Goal Writing Workshop, 10a 

@Village School. 
 

https://ARISEHolmdel.vpweb.com
http://ariseholmdel.vpweb.com/

